
Dental Procedure Follow-Up 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to follow up with you regarding your recent 

oral surgery on [Date of Surgery]. It is important to ensure that you are recovering as expected. 

Here are some key points to remember during your recovery: 

• Rest as much as possible and avoid strenuous activities for the next few days. 

• Take any prescribed medications as directed, and manage pain as advised. 

• Maintain oral hygiene, but be gentle around the surgical site. 

• Stick to a soft food diet for the first few days. 

If you experience any unusual symptoms such as severe pain, excessive bleeding, or signs of 

infection, please contact our office immediately at [Office Phone Number]. 

We recommend scheduling a follow-up appointment in [insert timeframe], to ensure proper 

healing. You may contact us at your convenience to set up this appointment. 

Thank you for trusting us with your dental care. We wish you a smooth and speedy recovery! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Dentist's Name] 

[Dental Office Name] 

[Dental Office Phone Number] 


